Summary Inutes
January 9, 2018
THESE ARE NOT OFFICIAL MINUTES.

1) Architectural: Don Avison reported there were 2 sheds, 1 cement and some irrigation permits given.

2) Maintenance: No one from the Maintenance Committee was in attendance. There were some backflo
valves replaced, the chlorinator in the pool had a broken pipe. The water temp has been turned down in
an effort to save heating costs.

3) Social: Sue Bowie reported 144 people for Christmas dinner, 98 for New Year's Eve. Soup Night is
January 20, please sign up and pay a.s.a.p. Radio 60 will be playing.

The Social Committee has purchased new pool noodles, fatigue mats for the kitchen and a 3 burner
BBQ.

4) Finance: Mike Myers reported the books are being assembled for the accountant.

5) Recycle: Rick Deeley reported they have made 9 trips to the depot. Total in the bank is $3663.00
Open Forum:

Carol Thachyk asked for some clarification about what can and cannot be recycled. Long story short,
recycle any plastice with a CA-crv on it, Beer cans and beer bottles. All other liquor bottles, wine
bottles go in the trash.

Joanne Mawhinney asked who would count ballots. Answer is Roger Handley at the AGM, Feb 13.
Barry Carter asked for clarification on the voting process. Clara answered: there are 2 envelopes in
your package. One with your name and lot number, one blank. Vote for 2 people, place your ballot in

the blank envelope, seal it and place that in the envelope with your name and lot number on it. Seal,
sign the envelope and deposit it in the ballot box in the office before Feb. 9 at 3:00. One lot, one ballot.



